# **FM KUDOS**

March 2018

#### Faces of FM



Nano Villarin & Wren Moving & Storage Lead Worker



Sharon Mikanowicz Director, Business Services



Catherine Parker Senior Project Manager



Carl Ashby Custodial Supervisor

## Thank you Easter Bunny!!



A Facilities Management staff member worked tirelessly to bring seasonal smiles to all of the FM staff! She made over 250 paper baskets and filled them with treats. Thanks for your thoughtfulness and the smiles these treats brought!!

## Did you know??



William & Mary offers free "Pop-up Yoga" classes? Yoga is a great way to relieve stress, improve respiration, energy, and vitality, weight loss, protection from injury, etc. Pop-up Yoga is a free class that is held outdoors, weather permitting, in various locations across campus. Email Eleanor Zavala, ezavala@wmail.wm.edu, to get on a listserv for weekly updates on location or follow William & Mary Campus Recreation on Facebook to keep up to date!

You are required to bring your own mat which you can purchase for \$5 at 5Below or other local stores. With the weather finally improving, this may be a great self care opportunity!

#### KUDOS to you!!



Jeff Beattie— "Just wanted to take a second to acknowledge Jeff. I have rather high expectations when it comes to facilities issues in DuPont and he is nothing but attentive. Last week and today, I was especially high maintenance and Jeff did everything on my list really well, promptly, and with a good attitude. I mostly appreciate that he just doesn't blow me off when I have a concern. I may not be able to use "industry words" as freely and it might take a minute to communicate, but he manages to translate what I am asking for. I really respect his hard work and his appreciation and understanding that this is home for 275 residents and a place of work for a humble few." — Jess Raymond, Asst. Director for Community Development.

Liz DeWees, Dudley Greene and Ronnie Hasty — "I want to thank Ronnie Hasty and Dudley Greene for the great work they did on the broken drain here at the plant. It was in a tough location and they did a good job getting the repair done quickly. And thanks got out to Liz DeWees for getting the parts here super quick." ~ Larry Jackson, Utility Operations Supervisor

Sandra Prior—"Thanks so much for your time and attention—and providing this well documented review. Your efforts give the Foundation (owners of Discovery 1) comfort and reassurance that code compliance is being observed by our tenant (the college) during logistical office moves." ~ Bill Copan, Jr., Asst. VP William & Mary

#### FM Awards!





Congratulations to our Grounds Department for winning the 2018 Arbor Day Award of Excellence for the following three beds:

Admissions bed
Integrated Science Center beds
Kelly Garden located on the side of Blow Hall

Please take the time to notice these award winning flower beds and make sure to congratulate our team members! What "service" to our campus community as well as the surrounding Williamsburg community!

### Something New in Building Services!







Building Services welcomes The Choice Group staff to their team! The Choice Group offers supported employment services for people with disabilities who have the ability and motivation to succeed in the workforce. We are excited about this new partnership. Please give a warm welcome to our new team members!



What a beautiful retirement centerpiece created by Ben Owen! He added a great touch of spring to the celebration!

#### Welcome to our team!



Montesha Boyd—Building Services
Sharon Mikanowicz—Business Services
Kathryn Pearson—Building Services

## Farewell and thank you for your service!

Stephen Barnett—Locksmith Shop
Felipe Dun Moodie—Post Office
Maxine Johnson—Waste and Recycling
Tina Sinclair—Business Services
Michael Wells—Utility Plant

Service—Integrity—Professionalism—Teamwork—Safety